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Norley Village

CHEESE HILL LANE - Road Works Commence Thursday 22nd September
2022.

Due the number of Road Traffic Collisions occurring at the top of Cheese Hill
Lane junction with Norley Road / Fingerpost Lane, members of the public, the
Parish Council and our 3 Local Ward Councillors have requested CW&C
highways to make changes to the junction.

CWA&C have liaised with their engineers and agreed to change the Give Way
junction to a Stop junction and will be amending the signage by the road on the
way to the summit of the hill and the junction.

They will also be closing the short side road to the left of the junction and this
will be blocked with bollards.

These changes are designed to make the junction safer and will hopefully
assist in preventing road traffic collisions.

We have just been notified that the work will take place tomorrow, Thursday
22nd September 2022 and the road will be closed early morning onwards while
the work take place. Apologies but we do not not have exact times for the road
closure but the work should be completed in one day.

Attachment below shows the design of the work.

Many thanks
Deryn

Deryn O'Connor
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